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2015 Officers 
President: 

Laura Erickson, 690-8285  
rmllerickson@msn.com 

Vice Presidents: 
OPEN 

Secretary: 

Dorothy Smedley, 672-4092 

drsmed@earthlink.net 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith,  

575-829-3883, 
dnt@glenda.com 

   
2015 Chairs 

Community Service: 
Thelma Hahn, 672-3797 

hahnshands@gmail.com 

Library: 
Deb McLin, 672-9811 

damclin@gmail.com 

Membership: 

Sharon Kapple, 663-0443 

skapple@cybermesa.com 

Newsletter: 
Dorothy Smedley 672-4092 

drsmed@earthlink.net 

Margaret Hendricks 
690-7053 
bellemere102@gmail.com 

Publicity: 
Margaret Hendricks 
690-7053 
bellemere102@gmail.com 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek, 662-4865 

deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 
2015 Quilt Show 

Shelly Kuropatwinski 

661-9732 

shelly_kuro@yahoo.com 

Donation Quilt 

   Joan Williams, 672-1639 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS  

MAY Meeting 

 
LA PIECEMAKERS  

GARAGE SALE!!! 

 

White Rock Baptist Church 

Tuesday, May 26, at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

From the President:  

 

 
This month, we will hold our Guild Garage Sale at White Rock 

Baptist Church.  Remember, you can set up and sell your own 

items, or donate items for the Guild to sell.  We will need some 

helpers for that table, so be thinking of that! 

 

 

At our June meeting, Catherine Richmond, owner of Seeking 

Chamelion, a new store in White Rock, will be our speaker.  She 

will be sharing about her store, and especially about items she 

stocks that would be great for quilters - unusual fabrics and 

"thousands" of embellishments! 

 

 

Just a reminder, are you working on those UFO's? 

 

Laura 
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UPCOMING PROJECTS, ANN0UNCEMENTS AND WORKSHOPS: 
 

 “CULTURAL RED” EXHIBITION AT THE STATE CAPITOL 
The Studio Art Quilt Associates of New Mexico (SAQA) present an exhibition of contemporary fiber art at the 

Capitol Rotunda Art Gallery, April 17th to August 17th, 411 State Capitol, Santa Fe.  Hours: 9 am to 5:30 pm M-F. 

Last month’s presenter, Betty Busby, is one of the artists in the show. 

 

Australian Patchwork and Quilting Magazine, vol 24, no. 9 
This magazine features an interview with our own Nicole Dunn in “Let’s Talk Art Quilts.”  The magazine is 

apparently not yet available in the US, but ask Nicole about it! 

 

                                         **GUILD REPORTS ** 
VICE PRESIDENT REPORT – Positions Still Unfilled! 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT - Donna Smith 

The Checking Account Balance on May 1 was $12818.94. 

 
 

SECRETARY- Dorothy Smedley 

The April meeting was held in Los Alamos, during which volunteers participated in a  SEW-A-

THON that benefitted Project Linus.  There was no business meeting held. 
 

MEMBERSHIP – Sharon Kapple 

As of this date we have 73 members for 2015.  
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE– Thelma Hahn 

Thanks to Flo and Micki we have given one quilt and have another to donate.  If you hear of a 

need please let me know, or if you have a quilt to donate, please let me know and I would be 

happy to pick it up.  Our group does wonderful things in our community and other places, too.  

You all are kind-hearted and TALENTED!  Thelma Hahn, 672-3797 
 

DONATION QUILT – Joan Williams 

                           THE 2015 DONATION QUILT    



 
 
 
 

Cluster Information  
    

  
 

 

Has your Cluster any news?  Please feel free to submit that information to Margaret Hendricks or Dorothy 
Smedley for inclusion in the newsletter.  We’d love to see it. 

 


